
Sopchoppy High School 
Redevelopment Public Workshop

City of Sopchoppy, Florida

June 5, 2025

Date: 		  Wednesday, June 11, 2025
Time: 		  5:30pm ET
Location: 	 Sopchoppy City Hall			 
105 Municipal Avenue, Sopchoppy, FL 32358
Please join us at a public workshop to provide your input 
and discuss the future of the 15-acre property centered 
around the historic Sopchoppy High School. This is a 
unique opportunity to provide early input on how the City 
of Sopchoppy might revitalize a key community landmark 
and ensure its continued benefit to future generations. All 
are welcome to attend. 
Persons wishing to comment may do so in person at the 
workshop or by writing to the City Commission at P.O. 
Box 1219, Sopchoppy, Florida 32358.  No formal actions 
will be taken at the workshop by the Commission. 
If an individual decides to appeal against any decision 
made by the commission with respect to this meeting, a 
verbatim transcript may be required.  If so, the individual 
should make provision for a transcript to be made at the 
meeting, (RE: Florida Statute 286.0105).  Pursuant to 
the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any 
person requiring special accommodation to participate in 
this meeting is asked to advise the city at least 48 hours 
before the meeting by contacting Ashley Schilling at the 
above address or 850-962-4611.


